
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

19th May 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

This week, I would like to start by thanking the Year 2 children and Year 2 staff for their resilience this week 

during their KS1 Reading and Maths tests. The children were amazing and really tried their hardest – what more can 

I ask for! We take a break from tests for a week then  after half term, we have the Y1 Phonics check and the Y4 

Multiplication check.  
 

Mental Health Awareness Week  

This week in school, we have been reminding ourselves of the strategies 

that we use when we are feeling a bit worried or anxious – we have looked 

again at our zones of regulation and know what to do if we are feeling in  

the yellow or blue zone. At Eastfield, we ‘check in’ every morning and  

place ourselves in a zone.  

I would like to say thank you to Reflexions and also Mrs Reynolds for  

facilitating a parent’s workshop on anxiety this week – if you would like  

any further workshops please 

contact the office and ask to speak 

to Mrs Reynolds, our Senior mental 

Health Lead.  
 

Congratulations to our 

Stars of the Week! 

Class 1  Khian K 

Class 2  Irewole O 

Class 3  Audrey A 

Class 4  Sahib S 

Class 5  Nicoleta C 

Class 6  Yannis C 

Class 7  Stacey O 

Class 8  Isabella T 

Class 9  Nana O-D 

Class 10  Amar V 

Class 11  Shumail R 

Class 12  Amelia W 

Class 13  Adriana N 

Class 14  Brian Y 

 

School Dinners - Week 2 

Monday – Jacket Potato with various fillings and salad 

Tuesday – All Day Breakfast Brunch with hash brown bites and 

baked beans 

Wednesday – Traditional Chicken / Quorn Roast Dinner with 

creamed potatoes, cauliflower, and green beans 

Thursday – Beef Enchiladas / Veggie Enchiladas with spicy wedges 

and mixed salad 

Friday – Fish + chips / Veggie roll + chips with peas or baked beans   

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
 
Friday 26th May – Class photos 
and Y6 Leaver’s photos  
 
Friday 26th May – 9:30am 
Class 4 assembly to parents  
 
Break up for half term Friday 
26th May at 3:20pm  
 

 

 

 
LATES  

School starts at 8:55am PROMPT. Gates 

open at 8:45am and close at 8:55am. 

Please ensure that you set off in plenty of 

time and develop good working habits 

with your children. We need to be on 

time for school, just like we need to be 

on time for appointments, work etc.  

 

National Numeracy Day – Let’s all get talking about Maths  
This week we celebrated all things Maths and even thought about our dream jobs 

and how we would use maths and numbers in this job! Do you love Maths? 
 

 

 

As we head towards our final week 

of this ½ term, we are still very 
busy in school. Next week Y4 are 

out on a visit, and we also have our 
class photos being taken on Friday.  
 

The weather has been a bit better 
the last few days, so I hope that you 
have a lovely weekend,    

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   

MOBILE PHONES  

We do not allow children to 

bring mobile phones into school – 

please see the school’s mobile 

phones policy on the school 

website in the parents section.  
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